
Central Shenandoah Planning District Commission
112 MacTanly Place, Staunton, VA 24401

540-885-5174
Bus Phone Number 540-943-9302buzz

Waynesboro Circulator

Waynesboro Circulator - Saturday

250 Connector

250 Connector - Saturday

Downtown Trolley

Saturday Night Trolley

North & West Loops

North & West Loops - Saturday

Access 1 + Second Bus

Access 2

Stuarts Draft Link

BRCC Shuttles

Afton Express

TOTAL

Passenger & Service Hours Statistics
Total Passenger Trips

Dec 
2024

Dec 
2023

Jan 
2025

Jan 
2024

2,704 2,545 2,603 2,438

421 440 366 306

5,013 4,165 4,498 4,252

665 765 702 456
953 944 647 659

58 60 64 50
2,075 2,405 1,810 2,168

319 404 297 166
506 439 470 478

296 305 318 337

771 985 724 819
1,429 1,361 1,300 1,440
1,428 1,003 1,899 1,310

16,638 15,821 15,698 14,879

Service Notes

December 2024-January 2025

Passengers Per Service Hour

Dec 
2024

Dec 
2023

Jan 
2025

Jan 
2024

11.1 10.6 11.0 10.0

8.1 8.3 7.3 7.8

9.0 7.4 8.1 7.4

7.6 8.1 8.4 6.9
4.9 4.9 3.4 3.4

4.8 6.7 5.3 5.6
7.9 9.3 7.0 8.1

8.0 9.2 7.8 5.5
1.9 2.1 1.8 2.1

1.6 1.7 1.8 1.7

3.2 4.1 3.1 3.4
3.2 3.1 3.0 3.2
3.9 2.8 5.2 3.9
5.6 5.5 5.4 5.2

	→ BRITE and Afton Express buses participated in three local Christmas Parades: 12/2 Staunton; 12/7 
Waynesboro; 12/14 Stuarts Draft.

	→ On December 3-4, CSPDC staff attended the DRPT Grantee Workshop hosted in Staunton for recipients of 
5311 and 5310 grant funds. 

	→ On December 9, CSPDC staff attended the HDPT Open House which featured a new fleet and branding. 
	→ CSPDC staff attended the virtual Rural Transportation Technical Advisory Committee meeting on December 

13. 
	→ The annual Afton Express Rider Survey went live on December 20 and was open until January 17. 
	→ On Christmas Eve, there was no Afton Express service, and regular BRITE services concluded by 3PM. On 

Christmas Day, there were no BRITE or Afton Express services. 
	→ On New Year’s Eve, there was no Afton Express service, and regular BRITE services concluded by 3PM. On 

New Year’s Day there were no BRITE or Afton Express services. 
	→ The regularly scheduled BRITE Transit Advisory Committee meeting was held on January 8 (virtually). 
	→ On January 10, CSPDC staff participated in their Enhanced Quarterly Meeting with DRPT. 
	→ CSPDC staff hosted the regularly scheduled Afton Express Partners meeting at the CSPDC offices on January 

13. 
	→ On January 20, there was no Afton Express service in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 
	→ On January 21, CSPDC participated in the Turnkey Services Contract Technical Assistance Kick-Off meeting 

with Kimley-Horn. 
	→ CSPDC staff presented BRITE updates to the Staunton City Council on January 23. 
	→ On January 27, CSPDC staff attended the VTA Transit & Rail Advocacy Day in Richmond. 
	→ The BRITE Transit Facility monthly inspections were completed on December 17, January 16, and January 28. 
	→ Delays/route modifications due to weather, mechanical issues, traffic/accidents/road closures, special events, 

or unforeseen circumstances were experienced: 
	→ 	 12/9: Staunton Downtown Trolley
	→ 	 1/2: Afton Express; 1/6 & 1/7: No service due to inclement weather; 1/8 & 1/11: All service delayed 		

	 due to inclement weather; 1/22: Afton Express 


